
The Board of Commissioners of the County of Nemaha, Nebraska is accepting applications 
for appointment of a part time Superintendent for the Nemaha County Noxious Weed Control 
Authority.  Job duties are set forth in the Nebraska Rev. State Statutes of Nebraska, 
including the Noxious Weed Control Act and related regulations. 
 
Applicants, if not already, will need to be certified in writing by the Nebr. Dept. of Agriculture 
as a commercial applicator under the Federal Insecticide, Fungicide, and Rodenticide Act. 
 
Applicants will be considered on their experience and education they have received.  Salary 
will be $20.00 per hour. Application forms are available at the Nemaha County Clerk’s 
Office, Ste 201, Courthouse Auburn NE during normal business hours or on Nemaha 
County’s website www.nemahacounty.ne.us.  
 
The weed superintendent’s job could possibility become a full-time county position with 
added duties. 
 
Application and resume must be submitted to the Nemaha County Clerk’s Office by 5:00 
p.m., Friday, March 7, 2025. 
 
Nemaha County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and complies with the American with 
Disabilities Act in Hiring Practice, Veterans Preference, and is a Drug Free Workplace. 
 
 
Publish:  February 20, 2025; February 27, 2025; and March 6, 2025 
 
 
 

http://www.nemahacounty.ne.us/

